Headquarters, U. S. Troops,
OFFICE OF THE COMMANDING GENERAL,
Nome, Alaska.

Honorable Harley M. Kilgore, ﬁ&d“
United Statles Senate,
Washington, D. C.
Dear Senator Kilgore:

Receipt of your letter addressed to General Jones,
this station, dated 8 December 1943, is acknowledged.

The helpful attitude of the members of your com-
mittee during your recent visit is appreciated by all officers

and enlisted men at this post. It was indeed a pleasure to

have the opportunity to be of service.

For the Commanding General:
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